From: I

Sent: 24 May 2022 22:11

To: Fergus Wong

Cc: Planning Planning
Subject: 81 Belsize Park Gardens

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Re planning references 2022/1270/P and 2022/1280/P

Dear Mr Wong,

| am writing on behalf of my elderly mother, Vivienne Dimant,— She has recently

learned that there is a proposal of a ‘formation of roof terraces’ on the old gym in Belsize Park Gardens. | am
anxious to understand why these plans have only recently been discovered - was there any notification to the
properties concerned that we missed?

| understand that because of a lack of outside space for the new proposed flats that may be built, you are planning
to allow some roof gardens on top of the old gym. We would like to strongly object to this proposal. My mother
will be directly affected by not only the lack of privacy but also the increased noise that will be caused. Residents
will congregate on these roofs that will overlook the properties, creating a considerably more stressful environment
for all affected.

Please keep me posted as to any developments.

With thanks,

Amanda Tata



